
 
Meeting Summary 

Maryland Cybersecurity Council 

Subcommittee on Public and Community Outreach (PACO) 

Thursday, October 19, 2017 

11:00 pm – 11:30 pm 

217 E. Redwood St, Suite 1500, Baltimore, MD 21202 

 

Attendance 

Subcommittee members attending: Sue Rogan, Dr. Jayfus Doswell, Dr. Tony Dahbura and Carl 

Whitman.   

Subcommittee member not attending: Larry Letow,   

Staff attending: Greg von Lehmen (UMUC) 

Quorum: Yes 

 

1. Welcome. Ms. Rogan reviewed the agenda for the meeting and reminded the group of the 

October 25 full Council meeting.  

2. Dr. von Lehmen provided an update on the repository of resources for small and medium 

size firms. The initial launch of the repository (fall of 2017) will include resources 

identified by the CI Subcommittee. Ms. Rogan will ensure that he receives the resources 

that PACO assembled last year for inclusion.  

3. On unanimous vote, the subcommittee resolved to recommend the following to the 

Council: 

a. To continue to identify resources for inclusion in the repository 

b. To develop a procedure for vetting and adding new resources 

c. To meet again in February or March of 2018 to consider other outreach initiatives 

that might be recommended to the Council for the 2018 year. 

4. Other business. None 

5. The meeting was adjourned at 11:30 pm. 

 

Approved by the members in attendance on October 19, 2017.  
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